
Newsletter  
01.03.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It’s been another busy week of learning and growing at Watermoor! Today, the Y6 Phoenixes 

were excited to share their amazing Viking long ship models with their families and children 

across the school and present information about some of their features. 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest-School: 

We are delighted to reveal that we have been successful in 

our application for free trees from the Woodland Trust! A 

delivery of ‘hedging’ tree saplings will arrive in November in 

this year, ready to be added to our forest school 

development. 

A reminder that all are welcome to our Forest School 

working party on Saturday 16th March. If you are 

available and would like to get involved, please sign up via this 

link: https://forms.office.com/e/3cyy5dqeeL 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ evenings will be held on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March. Appointments 

are now available via ParentMail. Please speak to the school office if you are having any difficulty 

in signing up for slots. 

Headlice  

We regretfully pass on reports of headlice making the rounds. Please check your 

child’s hair this weekend and treat if needed. Headlice and nits can be treated 

effectively using conditioner and a headlice comb. For more information, please 

see the NHS website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/  

 

Y6 Fundraising 

The Y6 fundraising team have arranged some 

super prizes as part of their ‘Pamper Hamper’ 

raffle next week! Tickets will be on sale every 

day before and after school. 

 

 

 

 

Key events next week: 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes and have a restful weekend, 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 4th March  

Tues 5th March  

Wed 6th March Y5 swimming 

Thurs 7th March World Book Day 

Fri 8th March Y5 Trip—Space Centre 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Harry 

Y1: Jax 

Y2: Mikee 

Y3: Ethel 

Y4:  Jesse 

Y5: Jack W 

Y6: Beth 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Zoe 

Y1:  Bethany 

Y2: Daisee-Mai 

Y3: Wele 

Y4: Henry 

Y5: Millie 

Y6: Caleb 
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